Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 11:12 AM
Subject: The Florida Public Service Commission unanimously approves FPL’s plan to lower bills for the second time this year amid COVID-19 pandemic

Dear valued partners,  

I’m writing to provide an update regarding the good news I shared earlier this month about your electric bill amid the ongoing coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic. The Florida Public Service Commission has unanimously approved (<- please click on this link for further details) our plan to fast-track bill savings to you. 

This will result in a one-time bill decrease in May of nearly 25% for the typical residential customer bill. Business customers would see a significant one-time decrease as well. 

Thank you
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